Great Escape #75-1/2 (Redding, CA) June 9, 2009
Dear Friends,
Greetings from Redding, California.

The weather in Redding has turned beautiful. A low of about 60 degrees at night and a
high of around 82 during the day. Perfect weather for motorcycle riding and bar-b-
gueing. We have not seen nearly enough of our local friends so we have extended our
stay here at Green Acres RV Park another week.

We are leaving for Reno, Nevada, on Tuesday morning, June 16. Hope to see more of
our local friends before then. Call us if you want to get together.

Cordially,

Chuck & Donna
(530) 524-5020
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